
Edinburgh  Trams  will  run
through  the  night  for
Terminal V fans

Edinburgh Trams will go the extra
mile for music fans next weekend,
with  more  trams  ready  to  run
throughout  the  night  for  the
creeptacular  event  at  the  Royal
Highland Centre.
Trams will run as normal from every 20 minutes until 3am on
Friday, 25 October and Saturday 26 October to help people
attending Terminal V Halloween make the most of this year’s
electronic music festival.

For the rest of the night, there will be trams from every 10
minutes  until  daytime  service  resumes  the  next  morning.
Customers can access the venue from the Ingliston Park & Ride
stop.

Sarah Singh, Edinburgh Trams’ Head of Service Delivery, said:
“Following the success of additional trams during previous
Terminal V events, we wanted to reassure customers they can
rely on us to get home or to their accommodation with as
little fuss as possible.

“Trams will serve all stops between the airport and Newhaven,
and our normal range of tickets will be accepted at no extra
cost.”

Further information can be found here.
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